
Radio Station 
W. N, A, D. 

"The Voice of Soonerland" 
University of Oklahoma 

Norman, Oklahoma 

Thanks for your interest in reporting the reception of our 

Station. We hope "Tne Voice of Soonerland" will receive your 

attention again and that you will be pleased with the type of 

radio service we are rendering. Please let us hear from you 

often, Constructive criticisms as well as reports of recep- 

tion are always appreciated. It is impossible to know the ex- 

tent of the service we are giving unless we receive reports. 

Will you kindly ask your friends to tune in on our station 

and send us a report? 

nCI9L7,Y 
T. M. Beaird, Program Director. 


